
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Greg & Cheryl Ingram (1st service) 
Rand Ziegler & Wilson Swartley (2nd ser) 

Merv & Ellen Rutt (1st service) 
Darryl & Eleanor Wallace (2nd ser) 

Nursery Hailee Longacre & Brenda Madrill (1st/SS) 
Jana Scheetz & Shirley Kiefer (2nd ser) 

There will be no first service next week 

Mary Moyer & Nichele York (2nd service) 

Ushers Ken & Cindy Paul (1st service) 
Jon & Shirley Kiefer (2ndservice) 

There will be no 1st service next week 
Jon & Shirley Kiefer (2ndservice) 

Closing  Alan & Tara Gilmore - June Alan & Tara Gilmore - June 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
This Week at Finland 

 

Today, 5:30-7:00pm - Families Following Christ small group 
Monday through Friday, 6-8:45pm - "Faith & Family Week" - Deep Sea Discovery 
Friday, 9:00pm - Youth Group overnight at Swartley's - Work day Saturday at Kiefer's 
Saturday, 10:30am-8:30pm - Jr. High zip-lining at Skytop Lodge. Parents welcome. 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

Mennonite Mission Network - This year 20% of MMN's Voluntary Service workers 
are serving with agencies to empower refugees and immigrants by providing food, 
clothing and housing. They also offer long-term assistance in language classes, 
legal referrals, employment services, and advocacy. 
 

Pray for the Boulder Woods Campground S.S. Ministry "Fusion" being held 
each Sunday morning throughout the summer months from 10-10:45am. 

* * * * * * 
June Missions Project is for Prison Ministries: "We Care" and "Liberty Ministries". 
 

"Our Daily Bread" devotionals are below the mailboxes. Please take one.  

Finland Mennonite Church 
Leading all people into the presence of Jesus Christ 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - Gerry Clemmer 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor Gerry's office hours: Tues. Thurs. & Fri. 9am-4pm, Wed. 12-4pm 

Pastor Gerry's email: pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis 

Visitation & Care Team –Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer, Dee Dee Good  
 

Happy Father's Day! 
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 

 

Worship in Song & Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.) 

Scripture - (ESV pew Bible page 984)            Jonah 4:1-11 
Sermon - "Trusting God's Way"                                                Pastor Kris 
Sharing Time and Prayer      Marvin Reinford - Elder in charge 
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                      Pastor 
* * * * * * * * 

Announcements 
 

This week is "Faith & Family Week" and all are invited to attend. Deep Sea Discovery will 
be held each evening Monday-Friday beginning with a meal at 6pm. At 6:45 we will 
all head in to Celebration Reef for an opening assembly with music, skits and games. 
Throughout the evening there will be Bible stories, service projects and more games 
for parents and their children. John Ehst will lead a Bible study for adults without 
children. The evening will end at 8:45pm with more fun, singing & prayer back at 
Celebration Reef. Pray for everyone involved: teachers, recreation leaders, service 
project leaders, meal planners, VBS Committee, and  that this event will strengthen 
families, singles, grandparents, and everyone who attends.   
 

Next Sunday is VBS Sunday and there will be no first service or Sunday School. 
We will have only one service at 11:00am followed by a picnic for everyone. Food 
will be provided by the Hospitality Committee.   
 
 

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to Finland!  We would 
like to get to know you better. 
Please tell us about yourself by 
filling out the form below and 
placing it in the prayer box at 
the back of the sanctuary as you 
leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

            I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 
          
 Please include in weekly 
 prayer email    

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer, Jana Scheetz, Ginger Wint) - next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Ginger Wint) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Cindy Paul & Sue Rice) - Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Karen Kratz & Amy Reinford) - Room 204 second floor hallway 
High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 
Adult class - "Gospel-Centered Marriage" (Don/Kathy & Darryl/Eleanor) - Classroom 1 new hallway 
Adult class - "Jesus on Every Page" (John Ehst) - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Men's Class - "Toward a New Creation" (Marvin Reinford) - G-2 in gym 
Women's class - A study on "Prayer" (Diane D & Rachel R) - G-1 in gym 
Baptism Class - G-3 in gym  

Prayer Room - Classroom 4 in gym is available if you want to spend quiet time in prayer. 

Last Week's Attendance  

First service – 134 

Second service - 58 

   

   

 



New adult S.S. classes for July and August: Please sign up for the class of your 
choice on the bulletin board by the gym. See information in your mailbox today. 
"Worry-free Finances" - Learn 3 Biblical principles that will help you experience 
financial freedom and peace of mind when they are faithfully lived out. 
"Daniel Study" - Discover how the book of Daniel reveals God, points to Jesus 
and provides relevant truths to be applied in our everyday life. 
"When Helping Hurts" - God is extraordinarily generous and churches should be 
too. But poverty is complex. Helping low-income people may require more than 
meeting material needs. Learn foundational principles to alleviate poverty in 
practical ways. 
 

June 29, 6-9pm - Fifth Wednesday "Finland Faith Night". Mark your calendar and 
plan to come for fun (slip & slide, volleyball), food and fireside. All are welcome.  
 

Baptism Sunday - July 17. Please mark your calendar and plan to share in this 
faith-building event at the Unami Creek. 
 

If you consider Finland to be your home church and would like to be included in 
the church directory, we invite you to fill out a purple "Church Directory Information" 
sheet below the mailboxes and place it in the secretary's mailbox. We would be 
happy to give you a church mailbox & send you our weekly email prayer requests. 
 

Community News 
 

Warehouse volunteers are needed at MCC Material Resource Center, Harleysville, 
to help with baling items for recycling a few hours in the morning or afternoon 
Monday through Thursday. Call 267-203-8074 for more information. 
 

Franconia Mennonite Church invites anyone to come help knot comforters for 
MCC this Tuesday, June 21, 9am-8pm, or Wednesday, June 22, 9am-5pm. Come 
for a few hours or all day. Lunch will be provided. 
 

Christopher Dock needs a science teacher & a music teacher. See bulletin board. 
 

"My Coins Count" - See flyer on bulletin board with report from 2016 Relief Sale. 
 

Eastern Mennonite Missions' 21st annual Global Fair outdoor missions & culture 
festival will be held at the Hans Herr House in Willow Street, PA on July 9, from 
11:00am to 3:00pm. Suggested donation - $1 per person. Interact with cultural 
exhibits, hear stories from mission workers, and eat international food. 
 

Good condition used books and/or rare books are being accepted now through 
July 16 for the Mennonite Heritage Center's annual used-book sale July 21-23. 
Also needed are CD's, DVD's and puzzles in good condition. Please no textbooks, 
phone books, magazines, Reader's Digest Condensed or cassettes. For more info 
call 215-256-3020 or email info@mhep.org. 
 

Franconia Mennonite Church invites you to a Summer Hymn Sing on Sunday, 
June 26, 6:30pm in the fellowship hall. An ice cream and cookie buffet will follow. 
 


